Over the school year, we are hoping that each
class can hold a cake sale to raise money for
the school PTFA.

The first classes to hold a cake sale will be Y3
and Y6 on Friday 3™ February.

We kindly ask that Y3 and Y6 children bake/buy

and donate cakes and bring them

in on Thursday 2" or Friday 3%
ready to sell.

Thank you,
PTFA




